
NOTICE 
OF THE 

DECATUR CITY COUNCIL  
WORK SESSION 
TO BE HELD ON 

MAY 6, 2014 
AT 

5:00 PM 
 

 
 
 Notice is hereby given to all citizens, press, and any interested 
parties that the Decatur City Council will now hold a work session on 
Tuesday, May 6, 2014 at 5:00 p.m. for the May 12, 2014 Council meeting 
on the 7th floor at the Decatur Municipal Complex located at 402 Lee Street, 
Decatur, Alabama.  The work session has been rescheduled due to the 
passage of Ordinance No. 14-4175 which amended the Code of Decatur, 
Alabama Sec. 2-18.1 “Agenda work sessions.” 
 
 This notice is posted on Wednesday, April 30, 2014 at the direction of 
Council President Gary Hammon. 
 
Stacy Gilley 
City Clerk-Treasurer 
City of Decatur, Alabama 
 

 


